
Date: 2025-07-25
First Name: J Adrie
Last Name: Jeffers
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
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City: NEW BRAUNFELS
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
The only redistricting that should
occur is to prohibit any sort of
shape favoring one party over the
other. Draw our districts based on
population and geographic closeness.
A voter in the Rio Grande Valley
should not be represented by the
same individual that represents the
outskirts of San Antonio; it's very
hard to believe they would have the
same priorities given the cultural, 
climate, educational and monetary
differences given the specifics of
each geography. Nor should a
representative in the outskirts of
San Antonio also represent far west
Texas for the exact same reasons.
Districts should represent areas of
the same general area with a
comparable population size. Make our
districts non-partisan. No district
should favor one party over the
other. This is how it should've
always been and should be moving
forward.




